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Comments: Dear Ranger District, | have been hiking and biking the trails in the Gunnison Valley and CB since
1973. CBMBA and CBCC have stewarded the trails to promote sustainability, link the drainages, stay off private
property, and get riders off the road. Also, reduce environmental impact by managing campsites and parking and
protect sensitive research areas around RMBL. CBMBA has always engaged and respected all of the
stakeholders with very real interests.

| strongly support all of CBMBA's proposals, and specifically:
Lake Irwin Rd Parallel Trail. OPTION 2

Upper Upper to BC TH. OPTION 1

Strand Bonus. OPTION 1

Budd Connection. OPTION 1

Deer Creek to Tent City. OPTION 2

Teo Extension. OPTION 2

Reno Divide Rd. OPTION 1

Cement Cr Trail to Crystal. OPTION 1

. Cement Cr Trail to Caves. OPTION 1

10. Bear Creek Reroute. OPTION 2

11. Dr Park Reroute. OPTION 1

TRAILHEAD PARKING EXPANSION OPTION 1
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Thank you for your hard work and consideration of these proposals.
David Flesher



